
Changes to Human Rights Act an attack
on democracy say Greens

14 December 2021

Responding to proposed changes to the Human Rights Act that Dominic Rabb is
announcing today, Green Party spokesperson on Democracy and Citizen
Engagement, Zack Polanski said:

“This is the latest attack on democracy by this government. Whilst Dominic
Raab makes a variety of spurious claims about his proposed changes it’s very
different to the reality. This is yet another attempt by a draconian
government to whip away rights that help people achieve justice.

“This is the extremist political ideology of Brexiteers like Dominic Rabb.
For them, taking back control always meant a power grab; one that seeks to
override the vital rights protected by the European Court of Human Rights.”
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